
Regarding HB 4001 

 

As a member of the agricultural community and on behalf of the owners and employees of Bethel 

Heights Vineyard, I urge you to pass the Clean Energy Jobs bill, HB 4001.  No one knows better than 

farmers the extreme urgency of our need to address climate change.  It has become apparent that 

the federal government is unwilling to do anything about climate change but make it worse.  This 

bill is perhaps not perfect, but at least it lets Oregon start doing something about it instead of just 

talking about it.  We must start right now to cap carbon pollution and invest in our clean energy 

future.   

 

Please make this investment in our future. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Patricia Dudley 

President | Bethel Heights Vineyard 

6060 Bethel Heights Road NW | Salem, OR 97304 

(o) 503-581-2262 

 

 

 
 


